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18th March 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Invitation to London Presentation and Year 1 Stay and Play

We are delighted to invite you to a special presentation on Friday, March 22nd, 2024, at 1:15 PM
in the classroom. During this presentation, we will be showcasing photos and sharing stories from
our recent exciting trip to London with the Year 1 students.

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to see first hand the educational and enriching experiences
your child had during the trip. You will get a glimpse into the historical landmarks, cultural activities,
and overall fun they enjoyed in London.

Following the presentation, we warmly invite you to stay for our Year 1 Stay and Play session.
This session will provide a chance for you to join your child in the classroom environment and
participate in engaging activities typical of the Year 1 curriculum. It's a fantastic opportunity to
experience the learning environment and see how your child interacts with their peers and
teachers.

Please let a member of the Year 1 team know of your attendance.

Thank you

Miss Martin & Mrs Tapper
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